
 

 

 

 

8 February 2017 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

TRANSITION FROM SAETRA (PTY) LTD TO SAETRA HEALTH SOLUTIONS (PTY) LTD 

Refer to your relationship with Saetra as an approved supplier of medical products on your supplier 

list. 

In an effort to provide a more specialised service to our customers for medical products, we have 

decided to establish a new company under the umbrella of Saetra. Saetra Health Solutions (Pty) Ltd 

(Reg 2016/418756/07) have already been formed and are in the process of finalizing its VAT and 

other registrations at SARS. It will be a Level 2 BBBEE company (refer to the attached structure 

letter). We will be launching the company officially on 1 March 2017 to coincide with our financial 

year-end cycle. As a sneak preview, enjoy our new logo: 

 

As excited as we are about the new structure, so frustrating it is to get over the last few 

administrative hurdles. We thus ask your patience as far as any documentation requirements are 

concerned. Any orders before 28 February 2017 can still be forwarded to Saetra. 

If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact me. We trust that the new 

dispensation will lead to even better service levels. 

 

Regards 

 

 

_________________________ 

CHRISTIAAN BRINK 

 



 


